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7 DALFIELD MSD ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENTS (AN148-2005) 
 
Reference is made to article IV of the minute of meeting of the Policy and Resources Committee of 8th 
November, 2004 when Better Neighbourhood Services Funding was approved for Dundee Contract 
Services to complete environmental improvement works up to the value of £70,000. 
 
On the instruction of the Director of Housing, the City Engineer has negotiated an extension to the 
original works to upgrade the car park off Dudhope Street to the value of £25,000.  To take advantage 
of an opportunity to start earlier than planned, the Chief Executive granted approval for the works.  
The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) confirms that the costs can be met from the 2004/05 Housing 
Capital Budget. 
 


